4/10/15

Dear Assembly Members,

I'am interested in serving as the Borough’s representative to the Chamber of Commerce. It is important that
the position be filled by someone who is both professional and knowledgeable about Borough operations.
With over 17 years of service to the Borough, I feel I can meet the task and it will give me an opportunity to
spread my wings. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Angel Worhatch

Support Services Manager
Petersburg Police Dept
aworhatch @petersburgak.gov




